

Dear Students and Parents,

We are thrilled to announce CCHS is taking students abroad on June 20, 2016 for 11 days!  For CCHS’s third international trip with Ms. De Armond, students will have the exciting opportunity to explore the rich culture and fascinating ecology of Ecuador and the Galapagos Islands on an Education First (EF) Educational Tour.

As a person who experienced a high school trip that changed the course of her life, Ms. De Armond can state that this trip is more than a ‘unique’ experience; it has the potential to expose students to experiences never imagined and, consequently, change their future!  In addition, the experiences gained from this trip will set your college application apart from the thousands of other applications that college admission boards review every year.  Traveling now prepares students for the realities of a global economy by allowing them to understand all the opportunities that are possible after graduation.  We want our students to have the same advantages that over a hundred thousand other children gain every year by traveling abroad on educational tours.

We have chosen to travel with EF because they are the only student travel agency that can offer over 40 years of experience, scholastic accreditation and the security of having offices throughout the world. Because of their long standing presence in the industry, EF guarantees the lowest prices for their trips without sacrificing quality. The cost of this trip includes roundtrip airfare, hotel accommodations (very nice hotels, no scary youth hostels), a full-time EF Tour Director (completely bilingual), two meals a day, entrance fees to all planned attractions, and guided sightseeing at all locations.  This is an opportunity for your child to be educated through an incomparable cultural and scientific experience that will change what they expect from themselves, our world and their future.
Ms. De Armond, Mr. Hernandez, and Mrs. Greenberg will hold three meetings to discuss this trip in further detail and to field any questions.  The first is at Back to School Night on Wednesday, October 1 at 8:10 in room 67.  There will be two meetings in room 67 on Wednesday, October 8, one at 1:10 pm and a second at 7:00 pm.  If you wish, you will be able to sign-up for the trip during the meetings (with the $95 deposit via online credit card sign-up or paper sign-up with a check made out to Education First Educational Tours).  
To sign-up online for the program or to see more information, please visit www.eftours.com, view Charting The Galapagos and our specific tour number is 1548518VB (you can sign up for the tour on the website!).  Currently, the price of the trip is only $3,955 or $193/month! Again, this price includes just about everything you can imagine (flight, hotels, entrance to all events, two meals a day, 24 hour a day tour guide and transportation, and even an amazing insurance package) except one meal a day and tips for the tour guide, bus driver, and specific site guides (tips are estimated at $80).  You might think this is a lot of money, but if you were to do the same trip on your own it would be much more expensive; please feel free to do the research!!  As a person who has been to Ecuador and could not visit the Galapagos Islands because of how expensive they are, Ms. De Armond firmly states that this is a phenomenal deal!  Sign up before the end of October as we currently have a $200 discount that will expire at the end of the month!
Sincerely,

 Ms. De Armond, Mr. Hernandez, and Mrs. Greenberg
